
                

 

    

 
                                                         

                                                                      NOTICE                 Date -  18.08.2021                                  

 
 

It is hereby notified to all concerned that the college will remain closed 

on 20.08.2021 (Friday) on account of ‘Muharram’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


